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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’
Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.HONS P.G.C.E, NPQH

bfmail@hwbcymru.net
Dear Parents/Carers,
New Nurture Hut
Class Two have been using the new nurture hut this week, despite the cold weather. They are really enjoying learning in there and have been making clay pots and completing science investigations. The other classes will be using the hut before the end of term.
Estyn Inspection

As you are aware, Estyn Inspectors have visited us this week. The report will be available in February.  Thank you to everyone for your continued support. We are, as always, very proud of the children in our school.
Outdoor Clothing
Please ensure that your child has appropriate outdoor clothing for the time of year. The children do many activities outside and it is important that they have a winter coat, gloves and a hat in school. Thank you.

Inclement Weather
As the weather becomes colder, I would like to remind you of our emergency procedures in the event of extremely inclement weather. We always endeavour to remain open at all times. However, if the weather posed a health and safety risk to staff and pupils, then any school closure would be posted on the Flintshire County Council website and also on our school website. 

Nursery and Reception Trip to Greenacres

The Nursery and Reception children had a wonderful day at Greenacres and were exceptionally well behaved. Thank you to Mrs Harris, Mrs Wilson and Mrs Williams for accompanying them on this trip.
Dates for the End of Term

The following events will take place on the dates below.

Christmas Dinner: Wednesday 14th December.

Christmas Fayre: Wednesday 14th December from 5:30 pm.
Christmas Show Aladdin: Tuesday 20th December 1:30 pm.

Christmas Show Aladdin: Wednesday 21st December 6 pm. Tickets will be issued by the end of next week, once payment has been received. Diolch.
Christmas Fayre
We are still thankful for second hand items for our bric a brac stall. If you have any unwanted toys or books in good condition, we would be grateful for your donations. Diolch.
Glitter Tattoos
Glitter tattoos will be available on Wednesday 14th December during the day at a cost of £2.
Friday 9th December
Brynford Community Council are inviting all parents, carers, Community members and children to their Christmas Light switch on, on Friday 9th December. Please join us in singing a few traditional carols to celebrate the lighting of the Christmas Tree. As posted earlier on the website, Community members have asked for your support in parking near the school, to avoid congestion at the village green. Please also note that children remain in the care of their parents/ carers at this event. 

Weekly Attendance
Class One: 95.4%
Class Two: 98.4%
Class Three: 94.3%
Whole School Attendance: 95.8%
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos

Ydych chi’n barod i Nadolig?
Have a good weekend,
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher/Pennaeth
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